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While the legislation doesn’t define what a backdoor is, the fact remains that the bill would allow the
government to introduce backdoors.

It also seems that not all notices are covered by the minister’s report, which is a big transparency issue.

I would prefer to see more debate around this legislation before it moves to voting.

Thank you


